
From: Jonathan R. Earle
Sent: Thursday, May 03, 2018 11:43 AM
To: Will Haskell; Amanda L. Lessard
Cc: William Faucher, P.E., SECB; Tony Plante
Subject: RE: 98083.05 Windham

Will,

Your responses adequately address my comments and I have nothing further to add from my end.

Thanks, Jon

___________________________
Jon Earle, PE
Town Engineer
Town of Windham

Office: (207) 894-5900, ext. 6124
Cell: (207) 212-1802
www.windhammaine.us

From: Will Haskell [mailto:whaskell@gorrillpalmer.com]
Sent: Thursday, May 03, 2018 9:34 AM
To: Amanda L. Lessard; Jonathan R. Earle
Cc: William Faucher, P.E., SECB; Tony Plante
Subject: FW: 98083.05 Windham

Hi Amanda,

Here is our response to Jon’s comments. Do you need us to drop off hard copies at your office?

Thank you,

William C. Haskell | Principal

707 Sable Oaks Drive, Suite 30 | South Portland, ME 04106
207.772.2515 x235 (office) | 207.318.7052 (mobile)
www.gorrillpalmer.com

From: James Attianese
Sent: Thursday, May 3, 2018 9:26 AM
To:Will Haskell <whaskell@gorrillpalmer.com>
Subject: 98083.05 Windham


